
Crane, Nancy T 49 
02-022N 

From: Tom Nestor [eejit@optonline.net] 02-022N-429 
Sent: Monday, August 19,2002 1:18 AM Tom Nestor
To: Crane, Nancy T 
cc: John Hammell;feedback@garynull.com 

Subject: Comment on FDA Draft Proposalto Codex CCNFSDU on Dietary Supplements 


To: Beth Yetley, FDA c/o Nancy Crane, FDA 

Re: Comment on FDA Draft Proposal to Codex CCNFSDU on Dietary Supplements 


Dear Dr.Yetley: 


The FDA proposed language, item 5 . 9 ,  is a good start to controlling dietary

supplements. By recommending that "All labels should bear a statement that 

a supplement should be taken on an advice of a nutritionist, a dietician, or 

a medical doctor," the FDA is protecting us from such sham artists like Gary 

Null, who uses unsuspecting dupes to forward his own agenda - mass marketing

this garbage and making millions of dollars doing it. 


I therefore congratulate you on what is hopefully a long term effort to 

control these sometimes dangerous substances and put people like Gary Null 

out of business. 


I am copying this letter to my Senators and Congressmen and asking them to 

support this effort. 


Thank you very much! 

Sincerely,

Tom Nestor 

P.O. BOX 153 

Mount Tabor, NJ 07878 
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